
 

 

 

 

 

 

October 2, 2024 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

 

 

STATEMENT REGARDING TSCA 

 

As part of our commitment to supply environmentally-safe products throughout the 

world, PCB Piezotronics (PCB) supports the aim of the Environmental Protection Agency’s 

(EPA) Toxic Substances Control Act. The EPA has issued a Restriction of five PBT’s per section 

6(h), Significant New Use Rules (SNUR) LC-PFAC per section 5(a)2, and PFAS Reporting 

section 8(a)7. 

The EPA published restrictions on five substances DecaBDE (1163-19-5) 

Decabromodiphenyl ether; PCTP (133-49-3) Pentachlorothiophenol; PIP (3:1) (68937-41-7) 

Phenol, isopropylated, phosphate (3:1); 2,4,6-TTBP (732-26-3) 2,4,6-Tris(tert-butyl)phenol; and 

HCBD (87-68-3) Hexachlorobutadiene.  We declare that all our products to the best of our 

knowledge do not contain the substances listed. In addition, PCB does not have any products 

with LC-PFACs that are considered a Significant New Use. 

 

Please let me know if you have any questions or need further information. 

 

 

Very Truly Yours, 

 

 

Wendy Willard 
 

Wendy Willard 

PCB Regulatory Affairs 

 


